
To whom it may concern: 

 

The Red Rooster has become a fun and welcoming venue with a variety of music that is appealing to 
many community members of all ages. Never have I seen any over consumption of alcohol or 
dangerous/illegal activity. That cannot be said for several other neighborhood bars in Madison! 

 

The renewal of licenses should not be based on a single person’s actions albeit a terrible tragedy. Please 
consider the renewal of licenses for the Red Rooster. 

 

Thank you 

Judy Anderson 

 


